PUBLIC NOTICE

The Gordonsville Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a public hearing and meeting on May 06, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. at Gordonsville Civic Center. The purpose of this public hearing and meeting will be to solicit public comments regarding a special exception request in the I-2 Heavy Industrial District of the Gordonsville Zoning Ordinance. Said request, under Article V, Section 6 C of the ordinance, is to allow the storage, manufacture, and sorting of wooden pallets on property at 170 Spicer Drive. The application for this request, submitted by HD Pallets, is on file at Gordonsville City Hall. All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing.
John Potts, Mayor
